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MEDIA RELEASE

DATE: July10,2020[4:57 PM]

ArrestMadein SexualExploitationof a Child Case

BeginningMay 20, 2020,we begananinvestigationafterreceivinginformationfrom the InternetCrimesAgainst
ChildrenTaskForce(ICAC).

After servingsearchwarrantsandconductingnterviews,probablecausevasestablishedor a suspect'arrest.

OnJuly 10, 2020,the leaddetectiven this casearrested-elix Pink Floyd Apurillo Centina,DOB: 04/01/1986for
SexualExploitationof a Child.

Apurillo Centinahasbeenbookedinto the El PasoCountyJail andhis mugshothasbeenattachedo this press
release.

Apurillo Centinais anemployeeof the ColoradoDepartmentf Correctionsandhasbeenplacedon
AdministrativeLeave.

We would like to thankthe InspectorGeneral'Office of the ColoradoDepartmenbf Correctiondor their
assistance this case.
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Beginning May 20, 2020, we began an investigation after receiving information from the Internet Crimes Against Children Task Force (ICAC).

After serving search warrants and conducting interviews, probable cause was established for a suspect's arrest.

On July 10, 2020, the lead detective in this case arrested Felix Pink Floyd Apurillo Centina, DOB: 04/01/1986, for Sexual Exploitation of a Child.

Apurillo Centina has been booked into the El Paso County Jail and his mug shot has been attached to this press release.  

Apurillo Centina is an employee of the Colorado Department of Corrections and has been placed on Administrative Leave. 

We would like to thank the Inspector General's Office of the Colorado Department of Corrections for their assistance in this case.   
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